
                                                       
 

To:  Property Managers, Rental Managers and Office Staff 

 

From:  Tri City Rentals Main Office 

 

Date:  June 13, 2025 

 

Subject: Upcoming Holiday Schedule 

 

 

 

Independence Day 

All operations will be closed on Friday, July 4th through Sunday, July 6th.  We will resume the 

normal work schedule on Monday, July 7th.  This does not pertain to lifeguards.  All pools should 

be open for the holiday weekend. 

 

Labor Day 

All operations will be closed on Monday, September 1st  

 

Thanksgiving 

All operations on Thursday, November 27th and Friday, November 28th.  We will resume the 

normal work schedule on Saturday, November 29th. 

 


